
Project Update: June 2018 
 
I wish to inform you that the work is progressing. Three of the four villages have been 
sampled. The village of Muyenge found on the other side of the mountain has not 
been sampled due to the ongoing socio-political tension in Cameroon. Muyenge 
happens to be one of the most affected areas. We halted with the hope that the 
situation will ameliorate but instead it is getting worse. Therefore, I wish to take the 
study to Bokwango, still a surrounding village to the mountain. It is very unsafe to go 
to Muyenge plus the fact that there will be no villagers to be interviewed as they have 
all fled to the bushes. 


